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Employees Entering Unavailability For Scheduling 

This feature revision will be rolled out end of day on Friday (June 28, 2019).  

For availability based scheduling, your current version of SMMware only lets employees 
describe when they can and cannot work by entering their “Availability”.  

Feedback from you, Senior Move Managers, indicated that for many it would be 
preferable if employees could instead enter their “Unavailability”. In response, 
Availability Based Scheduling now offers Unavailability as a configuration option. For 
the person setting up an event, the experience is the same as before. 

The code to support this will launch Friday evening. If your company wishes to switch to 
this option, you just need to let me know. After your configuration is switched to 
Unavailability, your employees will want to log in as soon as possible to make their 
“Unavailable” entries. 

This is a system setting, either all employees describe when they can/cannot work 
based on Availability, or all employees do so based on Unavailability. 

To see it in action, please watch our new video at YouTube: 
https://youtu.be/QkMukXOf_OQ  

We hope you find this new option useful. 

  

https://youtu.be/QkMukXOf_OQ


© Copyright 2019, SMMware LLC, all rights reserved 
  

Based on your feedback, SMMware continues to evolve to better serve Senior Move 
Managers, and we continue to welcome your suggestions. 

As always, thank you for your business, and if you have questions please don't hesitate 
to contact me. 

 

Thanks. 

- Brian Jacobs 

 


